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Weekly Attendance 

Scores 
 

Ladybirds:  93.3 % 

Honeybees:  93.5 % 

Owls:   95.1 % 

Butterflies:  94.8 % 
Kingfishers: 95.6 % 

Dragonflies: 95.3 % 

  
  

Best Class of The Week 

is 

Kingfishers 
 

 

 
Shining stars awards this 

week for best work go to: 

 
Ladybirds:  Minnie 

Honeybees:  Alice 

Butterflies:  Finley 

Owls:   Mason 

Kingfishers: Harry 

Dragonflies: Edward 
 

 

 

   

 
We hope you have all enjoyed a lovely Easter break with your family and 
friends.  It has been great to see everyone back in school and we have been 
very busy. The children have had a great start to the new term learning new 
things, seeing their friends and enjoying the sunshine.  
 
In Reception the children have had fun learning about St. George’s Day. They 
found out about the story of St. George and made flags and shields. 
 
In Year 1 the children have been finding out about Paddington’s adventures. 
In art lessons, they have started to look at textiles linked to landscapes. 
 
Year 2 have been busy learning about a village called Mugurameno and reading 
books set in Africa. They have also enjoyed taking part in their second UK 
Military School session.  
 

Perseverance is our 

current school value 
 

Ladybirds:  Reggie 

Honeybees:  Freddie 

Butterflies:  Ester 

Owls:       Rory  

Kingfishers: Archie 
Dragonflies: Brody 

 

 

 

‘‘I can do all things 
through Him who 

strengthens me.’ 

Philippians 4.13 
 
 
 

St. Andrew’s Kids’ 
Club 

 
Kids’ Club has started before 

and after school in our 
school hall this week. The 
children have settled very 
well. If you are interested 
in your child attending this 
club, please see the office 
for further information.  

 

Welcome 
 
Welcome to Mrs Farnworth 
who has started working at 
our school this week as a 
member of our welfare team.  

BOB’s 
Book of Brilliance 

 
Malaya in Dragonflies 

for amazing maths work.  
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